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Senator Bailey, Representative Perry, and members of the Legislative Health Care, 
Insurance and Financial Services Committee, I am Leah Carle, I reside in Warren, 
Maine, and I am here to testify strongly against LD227, An Act Regarding Health 
Care in the State.
In this legislation both gender-affirming health care service and reproductive health 
care services are very broadly defined.  That is a dangerous path that can put our 
children, in the womb or in life, at great risk and will weaken and divide families and 
communities at a time when the strength found in unity is desperately needed.  
Maine does lead but please let us not lead down this path.
I oppose this bill LD227 for our state of Maine.


